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(Neb.)-Northwest Rural Public Power Customers Remain Without Power

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 04/09/2013 05:46 PM
(Chadron)-Power Outages will continue through the night south and
northwest of the Scott Substation to the Box Butte dam, also east along
Pepper Creek road to the Sheridan county line and north to the Antelope
road area.  Crews with the aid of two snow plows and a front end loader
are unable to get through the roads because of snow drifts and visibility
problems.  These affected customers will remain without power until

crews are able to access the roads.  If you see any poles, wires down or wires wrapped, please call NRPPD.
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